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Zombie Dive event – sneak peek at preparations 

Sign up for Sat. June 19, 2021 

Dive Night, plus new ‘Project night’ plans 

Scuba course: Equipment Specialist June 23, by Zoom 

 

Clear Lake report:  Like 

magic, the visibility has improved to 20 to 30 feet! 

 

Certified diver fun events!  This is a call for us 

prairie divers to stay active and keep up our dive 

skills.  Join us for our Tues. dive nights, as well as 

weekend special events and courses.  For diving 

around the province, check out events hosted by the 

AUC: Alberta Underwater Council, and Battlefords 

Scuba Community on Facebook. 
 

 

Zombie Apocalypse Diver Course:  Divers of 

all levels are welcome on Sat. June 19.  

Preparation is well underway for this fun course 

which reinforces dive skills with a zombie theme.  

Zombie costumes are optional – on the surface 

and underwater.  

 

Pre-register for the zombie course at the dive 

store. We are coordinating dive teams and 

resources!! 

 

These pictures hint at the organization and 

preparation for this course. 

 

I expect non-divers on the beach will be curious! 

 

We will have a sign up inviting non-diving 

passerbyers to ‘dare’ to take a selfie with a 

diver.  If you are not comfortable with this, just 

wave them off.  



Dive night: Tues. evening diving is 

a Clear Lake tradition.  Divers 

gather to practice skills, dive for 

fun, socialize, and complete dive 

courses. Pre-registration is not 

needed, unless you require 

equipment rental or cylinders.  We 

bring the dive trailer with any 

equipment requested to the lake. 

Our summer is short, take full 

advantage of this opportunity. 

 

 

‘New’ Project night: We have been 

brainstorming about updating items in the course and moving some items around to create better 

flow.  We find there is no time for this on our Tues. dives.  We are formulating plans to start a 

‘project night’.  This will be a non-instructional time, focused on targeted projects.  David has a few 

ideas on this, and is planning an initial ‘zoom’ meeting in a week or so to flesh out details.  If you 

are interested in being part of this, let David and Dan know. They will schedule a zoom meeting for 

after a busy time of: zombie, equipment specialist and self-reliant diver courses. 

 

PADI Equipment Specialist course:   Wed. June 23, starting at 7 pm – see poster. 

If you have made your investment in scuba equipment, or are thinking about it:  

 Learn to manage basic scuba diving equipment repairs and 

adjustments. Understand routine care and maintenance 

procedures and how dive gear works.  

 Don't miss a dive due to minor issues with your scuba 

diving equipment.  

 Tips & tricks from the pro’s on extending the life of 

your equipment, and avoiding costly repairs. 

 Price includes PADI e-learning – no knowledge 

reviews or exam for this course! 

 

We look forward to seeing you at one or all of these events! 

 

Connie and David Faas 

www.albertadivers.ca       

(780) 842-2882  

As always, if you wish to be removed from the newsletter, return the email with 

‘remove’ in the subject.   

http://www.albertadivers.ca/

